
Gauger Cobbs News
Week of January 18, 2021

Gauger Cobbs Middle School Updates
Good Evening Gauger Families,

I hope that everyone is doing well and that you are having a great start to the New Year!
I have a few updates for our families and wanted to remind families of our school schedule for next
week.
The schedule for next week will be a little different so I wanted to make sure that families are aware of
the schedule.
1/18-(Monday)NO SCHOOL-Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday
1/19-(Tuesday)COHORT A/C attends school.
1/20-(Wednesday)NO SCHOOL-teacher grading day
1/21-(Thursday)COHORT B/C attends school. END of Marking Period 2
1/22-(Friday)NO SCHOOL-professional development day
1/29-Report cards posted to Home Access Center at 4:30 p.m.
2/3-MAKO testing 
2/10-MAKO testing
2/24-MAKO testing

Technology Updates:
We have deployed our Chromebooks to 6th-grade students as well as students who are in need of a
device. If you need a device, you should contact the grade level technology coordinator.
We have communicated an email and parent link to those students who were scheduled for a Device
Pickup. It is important that you do not show up without being contacted because we have to do this in
an orderly process and to ensure that we are being COVID safe. If you have any questions or still need
a device, please email the grade level technology coordinator below.

6th grade: Kerry.waugh@christina.k12.de.us
7th grade: Krista.varnes@christina.k12.de.us
8th grade: Erik.evans@christina.k12.de.us

Cafeteria/Food Services: (Click here for more information on food services)
Students in the school will be given breakfast and lunch. For students who are either at home, in the
virtual academy, or any other person under 18, please see a listing of food service options.

Transportation:
Please remember that your child will need to wear a mask and to ride the bus that they are assigned.
Questions about the bus number or information should be directed to our school secretaries at 302-
454-2357 or district transportation can be reached at 302-454-2281, press zero for dispatch.
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January Calendar PDF-CLICK HERE

The support staff can be reached at this link: https://www.christinak12.org/site/default.aspx?
PageType=3&DomainID=20&ModuleInstanceID=1194&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-
3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=10219&PageID=33

Thank you for supporting our teaching staff. We ask that you please make sure that your child is
logging into each class each day. We have seen a drop in attendance and I want to make sure that
everyone is participating in their Zoom sessions.

1. If you have a problem with your child's teacher, please remember to communicate �rst with the
teacher. If you have any issue with anything else, please use the link above to �nd the person who
can support you.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to continuing to serve your child. Have a great day!

Sean Mulrine

Principal
Gauger Cobbs Middle School
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